
BURNHAM SCHOOL PRESENTS: 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday, October 4, 2023 
Join the Burnham Community in a walk to school 

and celebrate the benefits of walking. 
 
Burnham School promotes “International Walk to School Day” in order to: 

 
• Raise levels of physical activity  
• Teach safe walking skills to children 
• Show concern for the environment 
• Reduce traffic congestion, pollution, and speed near schools 
• Share time with community leaders, parents and children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
===================================================================== 
Permission Slip: please return by Friday, September 29th, 2023. 
 
My child(ren) _________________________________________ 
May join Burnham School for “International Walk to School Day”. 
 
My child will ride the bus from home to the Bridgewater Pavilion_______ 
 
I will drop my child off at the Bridgewater, Pavilion_____ 
 
My Child will not participate in the walk and will go directly to school either by bus or 
parent drop off _______ 
 
Parent Signature _____________________________________________________ 
 

Questions? Contact – Claire Cavalea 860-354-5559 

WHEN:     Wednesday, October 4, 8:30 AM 
                 WHERE:   Bridgewater Park Pavilion 
WHO:       Burnham students and friends 
 

• Chaperoned walk starts at 8:30 AM 
• Parents/Guardians welcome to walk 
• Buses will run regular AM routes and drop students off 

at the park or at the school as indicated 
• PLEASE: NO PETS! 
 


